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To whom it may concern, Why is there even the slightest consideration for a NEW 

statewide property tax!?!?! 

Just STOP!  The Oregon politicians don’t understand the little guy’s plight.  Just stop 

wasting OUR MONEY, and you wouldn’t have to come up with a new TAX! 

Sincerely  

Ronald Wiggins  

Coos Bay  


